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Washington Post national investigative reporter Carol Leonnig and White House bureau chief
Philip Rucker, both Pulitzer Prize winners, provide the definitive insider narrative of Donald
Trump's unique presidency with shocking new reporting and insight into its implications. "I
alone can fix it." So went Donald J. Trump's march to the presidency on July 21, 2016, when
he accepted the Republican presidential nomination in Cleveland, promising to restore what he
described as a fallen nation. Yet over the subsequent years, as he has undertaken the actual
work of the commander in chief, it has been hard to see beyond the daily chaos of scandal,
investigation, and constant bluster. It would be all too easy to mistake Trump's first term for
one of pure and uninhibited chaos, but there were patterns to his behavior and that of his
associates. The universal value of the Trump administration is loyalty - not to the country, but
to the president himself - and Trump's North Star has been the perpetuation of his own power,
even when it meant imperiling our shaky and mistrustful democracy. Leonnig and Rucker, with
deep and unmatched sources throughout Washington, D.C., tell of rages and frenzies but also
moments of courage and perseverance. Relying on scores of exclusive new interviews with
some of the most senior members of the Trump administration and other firsthand witnesses,
the authors reveal the forty-fifth president up close, taking readers inside Robert Mueller's
Russia investigation as well as the president's own hap-hazard but ultimately successful legal
defense. Here for the first time certain officials who have felt honor-bound not to publicly
criticize a sitting president or to divulge what they witnessed in a position of trust tell the truth
for the benefit of history. This peerless and gripping narrative reveals President Trump at his
most unvarnished and exposes how decision making in his administration has been driven by
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a reflexive logic of self-preservation and self-aggrandizement - but a logic nonetheless. This is
the story of how an unparalleled president has scrambled to survive and tested the strength of
America's democracy and its common heart as a nation.

Don't Know Much About History, Anniversary Edition
Presents a controversial history of violence which argues that today's world is the most
peaceful time in human existence, drawing on psychological insights into intrinsic values that
are causing people to condemn violence as an acceptable measure.

Essential Questions
Explains the causes, politics, and key events of the War between the States, from the
introduction of slavery, through Gettysburg, to Reconstruction

The Last Wish
The publication of the King James version of the Bible, translated between 1603 and 1611,
coincided with an extraordinary flowering of English literature and is universally acknowledged
as the greatest influence on English-language literature in history. Now, world-class literary
writers introduce the book of the King James Bible in a series of beautifully designed, smallPage 3/27
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format volumes. The introducers' passionate, provocative, and personal engagements with the
spirituality and the language of the text make the Bible come alive as a stunning work of
literature and remind us of its overwhelming contemporary relevance.

Don't Know Much About the Pilgrims
From Homer to Harry Potter, from Chaucer to Charlotte's Web, acompelling book of quizzes on
history's most influential literary worksand writers Did a whale named "Mocha Dick" inspire
Melville's masterpiece? Who was the first poet to speak at a presidential inauguration? Which
French-speaking high school football star shook up the literary world? Do you freeze when
someone mentions Faulkner? When the conversation turns to the Odyssey, do you want to
take a hike? Have no fear. For years, Kenneth C. Davis's New York Times bestselling Don't
Know Much About® books have enlightened and enthralled us with a winning blend of
fascinating facts and wonderfully irreverent fun. Now he sets his sights on our literary IQ in
Don't Know Much About® Literature. With this rich treasure trove of knowledge and intriguing
information about the world's great books and authors, Kenneth Davis and his daughter,
Jenny, demystify Dracula, capture Kafka, and help you brush up on your Brontë in the
inimitable and endlessly entertaining Don't Know Much About® style.

America's Hidden History
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What are "essential questions," and how do they differ from other kinds of questions? What's
so great about them? Why should you design and use essential questions in your classroom?
Essential questions (EQs) help target standards as you organize curriculum content into
coherent units that yield focused and thoughtful learning. In the classroom, EQs are used to
stimulate students' discussions and promote a deeper understanding of the content. Whether
you are an Understanding by Design (UbD) devotee or are searching for ways to address
standards—local or Common Core State Standards—in an engaging way, Jay McTighe and
Grant Wiggins provide practical guidance on how to design, initiate, and embed inquiry-based
teaching and learning in your classroom. Offering dozens of examples, the authors explore the
usefulness of EQs in all K-12 content areas, including skill-based areas such as math, PE,
language instruction, and arts education. As an important element of their backward design
approach to designing curriculum, instruction, and assessment, the authors *Give a
comprehensive explanation of why EQs are so important; *Explore seven defining
characteristics of EQs; *Distinguish between topical and overarching questions and their uses;
*Outline the rationale for using EQs as the focal point in creating units of study; and *Show
how to create effective EQs, working from sources including standards, desired
understandings, and student misconceptions. Using essential questions can be challenging—for
both teachers and students—and this book provides guidance through practical and proven
processes, as well as suggested "response strategies" to encourage student engagement.
Finally, you will learn how to create a culture of inquiry so that all members of the educational
community—students, teachers, and administrators—benefit from the increased rigor and
deepened understanding that emerge when essential questions become a guiding force for
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learners of all ages.

How to Hide an Empire
Although we have been successful in our careers, they have not turned out quite as we
expected. We both have changed positions several times-for all the right reasons-but there are
no pension plans vesting on our behalf. Our retirement funds are growing only through our
individual contributions. Michael and I have a wonderful marriage with three great children. As I
write this, two are in college and one is just beginning high school. We have spent a fortune
making sure our children have received the best education available. One day in 1996, one of
my children came home disillusioned with school. He was bored and tired of studying. “Why
should I put time into studying subjects I will never use in real life?” he protested. Without
thinking, I responded, “Because if you don't get good grades, you won't get into college.”
“Regardless of whether I go to college,” he replied, “I'm going to be rich.”

A Song for You
"A nonfiction account of one of the most deadly outbreaks of disease in human history--the
Spanish Flu"--

A People's History of the United States
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Which president broke the law to prevent enslaved people from being freed? Who said, "When
the president does it,that means it's not illegal"? Why does America have a president? From
the heated debates among the framers of the Constitution in 1787 over an "elected king," to
the creation of the presidency, and on through rich profiles of each man who has held the
office, New York Times bestselling author Kenneth C. Davis takes readers on a guided tour of
American history. Examining each chief executive, from the low lights to the bright lights, the
memorable to the forgettable and the forgotten, Davis tells all the stories, offering rich
anecdotes about real people. He also charts the history of the presidency itself, debunking
myths and grading the presidents from A+ to F. For history buffs and history-phobes alike, this
entertaining book may change your understanding of the highest office in the land throughout
more than two hundred years of history.

Don't Know Much About Literature
“Highly informative and entertaining…propels the reader light years beyond dull textbooks and
Gone with the Wind.” —San Francisco Chronicle It has been 150 years since the opening salvo
of America’s War Between the States. New York Times bestselling author Ken Davis tells us
everything we never knew about our nation’s bloodiest conflict in Don’t Know Much About ®
the Civil War—another fascinating and fun installment in his acclaimed series.

Bound for Gold
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In a practical and funny resource, an experienced teaching consultant offers creative strategies
for teachers and professors who are handling a subject they don't know, in a book that offers
tips for introducing topics in a lively style, for teaching unresponsive students, and for dealing
with impossible questions.

Don't Know Much About the Civil War
With wit, wisdom, and an extraordinary talent for turning dry, difficult reading into colorful and
realistic accounts, the creator of the bestselling Don't Know Much About®, series now brings
the world of the Old and New testaments to life as no one else can in the bestseller Don't Know
Much About® The Bible. Relying on new research and improved translations, Davis uncovers
some amazing questions and contradictions about what the Bible really says. Jericho's walls
may have tumbled down because the city lies on a fault line. Moses never parted the Red Sea.
There was a Jesus, but he wasn't born on Christmas and he probably wasn't an only child.
Davis brings readers up-to-date on findings gleaned from the Dead Sea Scrolls and Gnostic
Gospels that prompt serious scholars to ask such serious questions as: Who wrote the Bible?
Did Jesus say everything we were taught he did? Did he say more? By examining the Bible
historically, Davis entertains and amazes, provides a much better understanding of the subject,
and offers much more fun learning about it.

Don't Know Much About® the American Presidents
Page 8/27

Download Ebook Dont Know Much About History 30th Anniversary Edition
Everything You Need To Know About American History But Never Learned
First published in 1955, They Thought They Were Free is an eloquent and provocative
examination of the development of fascism in Germany. Mayer’s book is a study of ten
Germans and their lives from 1933-45, based on interviews he conducted after the war when
he lived in Germany. Mayer had a position as a research professor at the University of
Frankfurt and lived in a nearby small Hessian town which he disguised with the name
“Kronenberg.” “These ten men were not men of distinction,” Mayer noted, but they had been
members of the Nazi Party; Mayer wanted to discover what had made them Nazis. “What
happened here was the gradual habituation of the people, little by little, to being governed by
surprise; to receiving decisions deliberated in secret; to believing that the situation was so
complicated that the government had to act on information which the people could not
understand, or so dangerous that, even if the people could not understand it, it could not be
released because of national security. And their sense of identification with Hitler, their trust in
him, made it easier to widen this gap and reassured those who would otherwise have worried
about it.”--from Chapter 13, “But Then It Was Too Late”

The Hidden History of America at War
One of the most influential singers and songwriters of all time, Sam Cooke was among the first
to blend gospel music and secular themes--the early foundation of soul music. He was the
opposite of Elvis: a black performer who appealed to white audiences, who wrote his own
songs, who controlled his own business destiny. No biography has previously been written that
fully captures Sam Cooke's accomplishments, the importance of his contribution to American
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music, the drama that accompanied his rise in the early days of the civil rights movement, and
the mystery that surrounds his death. Bestselling author Peter Guralnick tells this moving and
significant story, from Cooke's childhood as a choirboy to an adulthood when he was anything
but. With appearances by Martin Luther King Jr., Malcolm X, James Brown, Harry Belafonte,
Aretha Franklin, Fidel Castro, The Beatles, Sonny and Cher, Bob Dylan, and other central
figures of this explosive era, DREAM BOOGIE is a compelling depiction of one man striving to
achieve his vision despite all obstacles--and an epic portrait of America during the turbulent
and hopeful 1950s and 1960s. The triumph of the book is the vividness with which Peter
Guralnick conveys the astonishing richness of the black America of this era--the drama, force,
and feeling of the story. This enhanced edition includes: Exclusive video footage prepared
specifically for the enhanced eBook that has never been seen before. Rare audio clips.

Don't Know Much About Anything
An incisive overview of the current debate over the teaching of history in American schools
examines the setting of controversial standards for history education, the integration of
multiculturalism and minorities into the curriculum, and ways to make history more relevant to
students. Reprint.

Don't Know Much About Mythology
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Since Darwin's day, we've been told that sexual monogamy comes naturally to our species.
Mainstream science—as well as religious and cultural institutions—has maintained that men and
women evolved in families in which a man's possessions and protection were exchanged for a
woman's fertility and fidelity. But this narrative is collapsing. Fewer and fewer couples are
getting married, and divorce rates keep climbing as adultery and flagging libido drag down
even seemingly solid marriages. How can reality be reconciled with the accepted narrative? It
can't be, according to renegade thinkers Christopher Ryan and Cacilda Jethå. While debunking
almost everything we "know" about sex, they offer a bold alternative explanation in this
provocative and brilliant book. Ryan and Jethå's central contention is that human beings
evolved in egalitarian groups that shared food, child care, and, often, sexual partners. Weaving
together convergent, frequently overlooked evidence from anthropology, archaeology,
primatology, anatomy, and psychosexuality, the authors show how far from human nature
monogamy really is. Human beings everywhere and in every era have confronted the same
familiar, intimate situations in surprisingly different ways. The authors expose the ancient roots
of human sexuality while pointing toward a more optimistic future illuminated by our innate
capacities for love, cooperation, and generosity. With intelligence, humor, and wonder, Ryan
and Jethå show how our promiscuous past haunts our struggles over monogamy, sexual
orientation, and family dynamics. They explore why long-term fidelity can be so difficult for so
many; why sexual passion tends to fade even as love deepens; why many middle-aged men
risk everything for transient affairs with younger women; why homosexuality persists in the
face of standard evolutionary logic; and what the human body reveals about the prehistoric
origins of modern sexuality. In the tradition of the best historical and scientific writing, Sex at
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Dawn unapologetically upends unwarranted assumptions and unfounded conclusions while
offering a revolutionary understanding of why we live and love as we do.

More Deadly Than War
Multi-million-copy bestselling historian Kenneth C. Davis sets his sights on war stories in The
Hidden History of America at War. In prose that will remind you of "the best teacher you ever
had" (People Magazine), Davis brings to life six emblematic battles, revealing untold tales that
span our nation's history, from the Revolutionary War to Iraq. Along the way, he illuminates
why we go to war, who fights, the grunt's-eye view of combat, and how these conflicts
reshaped our military and national identity. From the Battle of Yorktown (1781), where a
fledgling America learned hard lessons about what kind of military it would need to survive, to
Fallujah (2004), which epitomized the dawn of the privatization of war, Hidden History of
America at War takes readers inside the battlefield, introducing them to key characters and
events that will shatter myths, misconceptions, and romanticism, replacing them with rich
insight.

Teaching What You Don’t Know
What is an Egyptian pyramid doing on the U. S. dollar bill? Did a pharaoh inspire Moses to
worship one God? What’s a Canaanite demoness doing at a rock concert? Since the
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beginning of time, people have been insatiably curious. They’ve asked questions about where
we come from, why the stars shine and the seasons change, and what constitutes evil. The
imaginative answers crafted by our ancestors have served as religion, science, philosophy,
and popular literature. In this latest installment of the New York Times bestselling Don’t Know
Much About® series, Kenneth C. Davis introduces and explains the great myths of the world
using his engaging and delightfully irreverent question-and-answer style. He tackles the epic of
Gilgamesh; Achilles and the Trojan War; Stonehenge and the Druids; Odin, Thor, and the
entire Norse pantheon; Native American myths, and much more, including the dramatic life and
times of the man who would be Buddha. From Mount Olympus to Machu Picchu, here is an
insightful, lively look at the greatest stories ever told.

The Better Angels of Our Nature
A concise survey of the culture and civilization of mankind, The Lessons of History is the result
of a lifetime of research from Pulitzer Prize–winning historians Will and Ariel Durant. With their
accessible compendium of philosophy and social progress, the Durants take us on a journey
through history, exploring the possibilities and limitations of humanity over time. Juxtaposing
the great lives, ideas, and accomplishments with cycles of war and conquest, the Durants
reveal the towering themes of history and give meaning to our own.

Don't Know Much About American History
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In his wildly entertaining, winningly irreverent, New York Times bestselling Don't Know Much
About® series, author Kenneth C. Davis has amused and edified us with fascinating facts
about history, mythology, the Bible, the universe, geography, and the Civil War. Now, the sky's
the limit in his latest irresistible installment—a grand tour of knowledge that carries us from the
Great Smoky Mountains to the Berlin Wall, from the Salem Witch Trials to Watergate, from
Michelangelo to Houdini. Brimming with busted myths, gripping true stories, and peculiar
particulars about a plethora of people, places, and events, this captivating compendium is
guaranteed to delight information lovers everywhere as it feeds our insatiable appetite to know
everything!

You Don't Know Everything, Jilly P!
Using a question-and-answer format, this chronological overview offers an informal
introduction to American history and features annotated reading lists and biographical profiles

How History Gets Things Wrong
Named one of the ten best books of the year by the Chicago Tribune A Publishers Weekly best
book of 2019 | A 2019 NPR Staff Pick A pathbreaking history of the United States’ overseas
possessions and the true meaning of its empire We are familiar with maps that outline all fifty
states. And we are also familiar with the idea that the United States is an “empire,” exercising
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power around the world. But what about the actual territories—the islands, atolls, and
archipelagos—this country has governed and inhabited? In How to Hide an Empire, Daniel
Immerwahr tells the fascinating story of the United States outside the United States. In
crackling, fast-paced prose, he reveals forgotten episodes that cast American history in a new
light. We travel to the Guano Islands, where prospectors collected one of the nineteenth
century’s most valuable commodities, and the Philippines, site of the most destructive event on
U.S. soil. In Puerto Rico, Immerwahr shows how U.S. doctors conducted grisly experiments
they would never have conducted on the mainland and charts the emergence of independence
fighters who would shoot up the U.S. Congress. In the years after World War II, Immerwahr
notes, the United States moved away from colonialism. Instead, it put innovations in
electronics, transportation, and culture to use, devising a new sort of influence that did not
require the control of colonies. Rich with absorbing vignettes, full of surprises, and driven by an
original conception of what empire and globalization mean today, How to Hide an Empire is a
major and compulsively readable work of history.

Don't Know Much about History
From the bestselling author of the Don’t Know Much About® books comes a dramatic account
of the origins of democracy, the history of authoritarianism, and the reigns of five of history's
deadliest dictators. What makes a country fall to a dictator? How do authoritarian
leaders—strongmen—capable of killing millions acquire their power? How are they able to defeat
the ideal of democracy? And what can we do to make sure it doesn’t happen again? By
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profiling five of the most notoriously ruthless dictators in history—Adolf Hitler, Benito Mussolini,
Joseph Stalin, Mao Zedong, and Saddam Hussein—Kenneth C. Davis seeks to answer these
questions, examining the forces in these strongmen’s personal lives and historical periods that
shaped the leaders they’d become. Meticulously researched and complete with photographs,
Strongman provides insight into the lives of five leaders who callously transformed the world
and serves as an invaluable resource in an era when democracy itself seems in peril.
"Strongman is a book that is both deeply researched and deeply felt, both an alarming warning
and a galvanizing call to action, both daunting and necessary to read and discuss." —Cynthia
Levinson, author of Fault Lines in the Constitution

Don't Know Much About the Civil War
Who dug those canals on Mars? What was the biblical Star of Bethlehem? Were the pyramids
built by extraterrestrials? From the ancients who charted the heavens to Star Trek, The XFiles, and Apollo 13, outer space has intrigued people through the ages. Yet most of us look
up at the night sky and feel totally in the dark when it comes to the basic facts about the
universe. Kenneth C. Davis steps into that void with a lively and readable guide to the
discoveries, theories, and real people who have shed light on the mysteries and wonders of
the cosmos. Discover why Einstein was such a genius, the truth behind a blue moon or two,
the amazing secrets of Stonehenge, and even how one great astronomer lost his nose. With
the fun question-and-answer format that has appealed to the millions of readers of his
bestselling Don't Much About® series, you'll be taking off on an exciting armchair exploration of
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the solar system, the Milky Way, and beyond.

Strongman
Relates historical events that significantly impacted the development of the United States in the
years prior to Washington's inauguration, considering such subjects as the nation's real first
pilgrims and the lesser-known aspects of the first Thanksgiving.

Ecclesiastes
“Reading [Kenneth C. Davis] is like returning to the classroom of the best teacher you ever
had.” —People Revised, updated, and expanded, the Twentieth Anniversary Edition of Kenneth
C. Davis’s classic anti-textbook Don’t Know Much About History revitalizes the landmark
book’s ability to revolutionize the way we look at our past. Like Howard Zinn’s A People’s
History of the United States, Davis’s Don’t Know Much About History captivates readers with a
wry and lucid, comprehensive and comprehensible narrative. With a new section covering the
twenty-first century’s most significant events, from the Great Recession to Hurricane Katrina to
the election of Barack Obama and more, the Twentieth Anniversary Edition of Don’t Know
Much About History reinvigorates the book’s crucial promise of delivering fascinating, insightdriven learning to a new generation of readers.
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The History and Adventures of the Renowned Don Quixote,3
"This trade book takes on the widely-shared belief that learning the history of something
always contributes to understanding it, is often the best way to do so, and sometimes is the
only way. The aim is to explain away these three beliefs, to show why historical narrative is
always, always wrong, not just incomplete or inaccurate or unfounded, but mistaken the way
Ptolemaic astronomy or Phlogiston chemistry is wrong. The resources employed to do this are
those of evolutionary anthropology, cognitive science, and most of all neuroscience. Much of
the book reports Nobel Prize winning advances in neuroscience in ways that are accessible to
the non-specialist and reveals their relevance for our fatal attraction to stories. Although framed
as a searching critique of historical narrative as path to understanding and knowledge, the
book also provides a report of the current state of play of research in cognitive social
psychology, evolutionary anthropology, and the study of the brain at the level of neural detail"

History on Trial
Questions and answers present information about who the Pilgrims were, how and why they
came to America on the Mayflower, and what happened in the colony of New Plymouth.

They Thought They Were Free
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A New York Times bestseller · More than 1.7 Million Copies Sold! “Reading Davis is like
returning to the classroom of the best teacher you ever had!” —People magazine From the
arrival of Columbus through the historic election of Barack Obama and beyond, Kenneth C.
Davis carries readers on a rollicking ride through more than five hundred years of American
history. In this 30th anniversary edition of the classic anti-textbook—which includes a new
preface by Davis—he debunks, recounts, and serves up the real story behind the myths and
fallacies of American history.

These Truths: A History of the United States
Presents, in question and answer format, a history of the United States from the exploration of
Christopher Columbus to the terrorist attacks of September 11, 2001. Simultaneous.

Sex at Dawn
New York Times Bestseller In the most ambitious one-volume American history in decades,
award-winning historian and New Yorker writer Jill Lepore offers a magisterial account of the
origins and rise of a divided nation, an urgently needed reckoning with the beauty and tragedy
of American history. Written in elegiac prose, Lepore’s groundbreaking investigation places
truth itself—a devotion to facts, proof, and evidence—at the center of the nation’s history. The
American experiment rests on three ideas—"these truths," Jefferson called them—political
Page 19/27

Download Ebook Dont Know Much About History 30th Anniversary Edition
Everything You Need To Know About American History But Never Learned
equality, natural rights, and the sovereignty of the people. And it rests, too, on a fearless
dedication to inquiry, Lepore argues, because self-government depends on it. But has the
nation, and democracy itself, delivered on that promise? These Truths tells this uniquely
American story, beginning in 1492, asking whether the course of events over more than five
centuries has proven the nation’s truths, or belied them. To answer that question, Lepore
traces the intertwined histories of American politics, law, journalism, and technology, from the
colonial town meeting to the nineteenth-century party machine, from talk radio to twenty-firstcentury Internet polls, from Magna Carta to the Patriot Act, from the printing press to Facebook
News. Along the way, Lepore’s sovereign chronicle is filled with arresting sketches of both wellknown and lesser-known Americans, from a parade of presidents and a rogues’ gallery of
political mischief makers to the intrepid leaders of protest movements, including Frederick
Douglass, the famed abolitionist orator; William Jennings Bryan, the three-time presidential
candidate and ultimately tragic populist; Pauli Murray, the visionary civil rights strategist; and
Phyllis Schlafly, the uncredited architect of modern conservatism. Americans are descended
from slaves and slave owners, from conquerors and the conquered, from immigrants and from
people who have fought to end immigration. "A nation born in contradiction will fight forever
over the meaning of its history," Lepore writes, but engaging in that struggle by studying the
past is part of the work of citizenship. "The past is an inheritance, a gift and a burden," These
Truths observes. "It can’t be shirked. There’s nothing for it but to get to know it."

In the Shadow of Liberty
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In this Second Edition of this radical social history of America from Columbus to the present,
Howard Zinn includes substantial coverage of the Carter, Reagan and Bush years and an
Afterword on the Clinton presidency. Its commitment and vigorous style mean it will be
compelling reading for under-graduate and post-graduate students and scholars in American
social history and American studies, as well as the general reader.

Don't Know Much About the Universe
Did you know that many of America’s Founding Fathers—who fought for liberty and justice for
all—were slave owners? Through the powerful stories of five enslaved people who were
“owned” by four of our greatest presidents, this book helps set the record straight about the
role slavery played in the founding of America. From Billy Lee, valet to George Washington, to
Alfred Jackson, faithful servant of Andrew Jackson, these dramatic narratives explore our
country’s great tragedy—that a nation “conceived in liberty” was also born in shackles. These
stories help us know the real people who were essential to the birth of this nation but
traditionally have been left out of the history books. Their stories are true—and they should be
heard. This thoroughly-researched and documented book can be worked into multiple aspects
of the common core curriculum.

Don't Know Much About the Bible
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Who Killed The Dead Sea? Where was the Garden of Eden? What's So Bad About the
Badlands? Get on board as Kenneth C. Davis, author of the acclaimed national bestseller
Don't Know Much About® History, takes us on a fascinating, breathtaking, and hilarious grand
tour of the planet Earth -- opening our eyes and imaginations to a wide, wild, and wonderful
world we never knew.

The Lessons of History
Jilly thinks she's figured out how life works. But when her sister, Emma, is born deaf, she
realizes how much she still has to learn. The world is going to treat Jilly, who is white and
hearing, differently from Emma, just as it will treat them both differently from their Black
cousins. A big fantasy reader, Jilly makes a connection online with another fantasy fan, Derek,
who is a Deaf, Black ASL user. She goes to Derek for help with Emma but doesn't always
know the best way or time to ask for it. As she and Derek meet in person, have some really fun
conversations, and become friends, Jilly makes some mistakes . . . but comes to understand
that it's up to her, not Derek to figure out how to do better next time--especially when she
wants to be there for Derek the most. Within a world where kids like Derek and Emma aren't
assured the same freedom or safety as kids like Jilly, Jilly is starting to learn all the things she
doesn't know--and by doing that, she's also working to discover how to support her family and
her friends. With You Don’t Know Everything, Jilly P!, award-winning author Alex Gino uses
their trademark humor, heart, and humanity to show readers how being open to difference can
make you a better person, and how being open to change can make you change in the best
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possible ways.

Rich Dad, Poor Dad
The life and legacy of Whitney Houston both fascinates and devastates her fans. In the past
two years, two documentaries about her relationships and the demons she struggled with have
emerged. Throughout it all one major figure from Whitney's inner circle has remained largely a
mystery: her closest friend Robyn Crawford. In her memoir, Robyn finally tells her story of life
with Whitney. A vital memoir and a previously untold part of Whitney s life, from a women who
knew her better than nearly anyone else.

The Man in the High Castle
“The single most resonant and carefully imagined book of Dick’s career.” —New York Times It’s
America in 1962. Slavery is legal once again. The few Jews who still survive hide under
assumed names. In San Francisco, the I Ching is as common as the Yellow Pages. All
because some twenty years earlier the United States lost a war—and is now occupied by Nazi
Germany and Japan. This harrowing, Hugo Award–winning novel is the work that established
Philip K. Dick as an innovator in science fiction while breaking the barrier between science
fiction and the serious novel of ideas. In it Dick offers a haunting vision of history as a
nightmare from which it may just be possible to wake. Winner of the Hugo Award
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Don't Know Much About Geography
Geralt the Witcher -- revered and hated -- holds the line against the monsters plaguing
humanity in this collection of adventures in the New York Times bestselling series that inspired
the Netflix show and the hit video games. Geralt is a Witcher, a man whose magic powers,
enhanced by long training and a mysterious elixir, have made him a brilliant fighter and a
merciless assassin. Yet he is no ordinary murderer: his targets are the multifarious monsters
and vile fiends that ravage the land and attack the innocent. But not everything monstrouslooking is evil and not everything fair is good. . .and in every fairy tale there is a grain of truth.
The Last Wish story collection is the perfect introduction to a one of a kind fantasy world. And
look out for The Tower of Fools, book one of Andrzej Sapkowski's Hussite Trilogy, coming in
October 2020!

A Very Stable Genius
Dream Boogie
Rare-book dealer Peter Fallon returns in a thrilling historical novel about the California Gold
Rush, by New York Times bestselling author William Martin Bound for Gold continues New
York Times bestselling author William Martin’s epic of American history with the further
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adventures of Boston rare-book dealer Peter Fallon and his girlfriend, Evangeline Carrington.
They are headed to California, where their search for a lost journal takes them into the history
of Gold Rush. The journal follows young James Spencer, of the Sagamore Mining Company,
on a spectacular journey from staid Boston, up the Sacramento River to the Mother Lode.
During his search for a “lost river of gold,” Spencer confronts vengeance, greed, and racism in
himself and others, and builds one of California’s first mercantile empires. In the present, Peter
Fallon’s son asks his father for help appraising the rare books in the Spencer estate and
reconstructing Spencer’s seven-part journal, which has been stolen from the California
Historical Society. Peter and Evangeline head for modern San Francisco and quickly discover
that there’s something much bigger and more dangerous going on, and Peter’s son is in the
middle of it. Turns out, that lost river of gold may be more than a myth. Past and present
intertwine as two stories of the eternal struggle for power and wealth become one. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
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